
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 April 2007 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 MARGARET LANYON 
 
  Margaret Lanyon addressed the Board on behalf of her brother, Mr Morris Lanyon, with 

concerns relating to proposed changes to neighbourhood improvements in Aylesford Street and 
their impact on possible future sub division of the property at 42 Aylesford Street. 

 
  The Board received the information and undertook to advise of its decision when considering 

the report. 
 
 2.2 RALPH ROSS 
 
  Ralph Ross addressed the Board with concerns relating to the proposed bus boarder trial in 

Hills Road and the potential impact on cyclists due to the configuration of the cycle lanes. 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


